
March 2017 Newsletter 

Prince of Peace School  
Preschool & Kindergarten  

Chapel Offerings 
The students contributed $171.34 to Oregon Energy Fund to help 
pay for heat this winter. $25 pays for 1 week of heat, so we were 
able to provide almost 7 weeks of heat for a family! 
Chapel offerings for March through May will go to the Beaver-
ton Clothes Closet. Thank you for your generous contributions! 

Spring Break 
March 27-31 

Enjoy some 

 family time! 

School resumes         

Monday, April 3 

RAISING A  
GODLY CHILD 

Parent Evening 

In the CLC 
Babysitting Provided 

Please sign up by classroom door 
Prince of Peace School 

 

As legend has it… St Patrick taught the chil-
dren of Ireland about the Holy Trinity by using 
a humble clover.  He told them about the Fa-
ther, who created, loves and protects them.  He 
told them about Jesus Christ, God’s Son, who 
died and rose again to free people from their 
sins, and He told them about the Holy Spirit, 
the one who gives faith, hope and joy to each 
believer.   
When you see clovers this spring,  
remember this God, Three in One, who loves, 
saves and desires you to be His child forever. 
  
Forever His, 
Carol Kluth 

*See attached article on the value of  

Early Childhood Education! 

 

Tuesday, 
March 14 
6:30 pm 

  
 
 

Mar 8 9:30 Chapel for PreK,  M/W 3’s 

Mar 9 9:30 Chapel Kinder & T/Th 3’s   
1:30 PM PreK+ & 3’s 

Mar 9 Lunch Bunch PreK+ & K 

Mar 12 Daylight Savings Time Begins- 

Spring Forward 

Mar 14 Lunch Bunch PreK+ & K 

Mar 14 6:30 PM Raising a Godly Child 

Mar 20 11:30  School Board Meeting 

Mar 22 9:30 Chapel for Pre K  

Mar 23 9:30 Chapel Kinder 
1:30 PM PreK+ & 3’s 

Mar  

27-31 
No School-Spring Break 

Important Dates for March 


